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SUBJECTI NAMING AN UNNAMED ALLEY HARRY WAY

The Honorable President and DATE: October 1, 2015
TO Members of the City Council

City Hall, Room 400

100 North Holliday Street

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #15-0569, which is for the
purpose of naming an unnamed alley, located between the 500 block of South Clinton Street
and the 500 block of South Highland Avenue, Harry Way; and providing for a special effective
date.

This item has been scheduled for a Judiciary and Legislative Investigations committee hearing
before the Planning Commission will be able to review it and provide a recommendation to the
committee. The Department of Planning staff advises that we intend to recommend approval of
City Council Bill #15-0569, and will present that recommendation to the Planning Commission
at a scheduled meeting on October 29, 2015. Following that meeting, we will forward the
Planning Commission’s recommendation as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wolde Ararsa, Division Chief, Land Use and
Urban Design Division at 410-396-4488.
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cc:  Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Chief of Staff
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor
Mr. Leon Pinkett, Assistant Deputy Mayor for Economic and Neighborhood Development
Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office
The Honorable Rochelle “Rikki” Spector, Council Rep. to Planning Commission
Mr. David Tanner, BMZA
Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration
M:s. Elena DiPietro, Law Department
Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services
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